
Arizona Procurement Portal Alert

Date: March 29th, 2023

To: Arizona Procurement Portal (APP) Users

From: APP Help Desk

Subject: APP HARD Freeze

Dear Valued APP User,

REMINDER: APP is currently in a HARD FREEZE (no system changes) due to the up and
coming upgrade to 176. Changes during a freeze creates a risk to our current upgrade and the
timelines.

The App helpdesk will continue to work on resolving any issues that are submitted accordingly.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We appreciate your patience and
understanding. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our
APP Help Desk.

Thank you.

The APP Help Desk
602-542-7600
app@azdoa.gov
https://spo.az.gov/app-service-request


